
 
 

 
 

18th January 2021 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: GCSE Option Choices   

I am writing to inform you that your child will begin the process of choosing their GCSE 
option subjects on the 26th January 2021. They will start studying their GCSE subjects in 
September 2021. 

These subject choices are important in deciding which career pathway your child wishes to 
pursue after completing their GCSEs. For this reason, it is necessary that you are available 
for our virtual options evening on 26th January 2021. The event will start online at 4.00pm 
sharp (please sign in by 3:55pm) and will last approximately an hour.  

In order to support both you and your child, we have developed an Options Booklet which 
will be uploaded onto the school website (A parentmail will be sent with the link). This 
booklet gives you in-depth information about the subjects offered and possible careers. Do 
use the next couple of weeks to start having the conversations with your child about their 
option choices. 

In order to make the options choices, a link to the online options form will be sent via email. 
To confirm that we have the correct email addresses please email us at 
options@littleilford.org, with your email address and your child’s name, form class and 
email address. 

Please support us in helping your child to make the right choice for their future career.  

Yours faithfully, 

 

M. Ahmad 

 

Mr M Ahmad 
Pastoral Achievement Leader – Year 8 
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